
Good morning Rep James, 
Thank you very much for inviting me to testify yesterday! 
I did make one error that I would like to correct if at all possible.  DFS building permits 
are 0.08% (eight-tenths of one percent), not 8%.  
For a $100,000 project the fee is $800, not $8,000.  
Sandy 
  
Sandra Vitzthum Architect LLC 


